
 

 

P&F Contacts 

Secretary & 

 General enquiries  

liwarapf@gmail.com  

President 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President  

liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

 

 

9 August 2018  

Family Family Family Family 

MattersMattersMattersMatters    

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Carnival 

Subway Catering 

Wed12th Sept 

Student Disco 

    Casino NightCasino NightCasino NightCasino Night    

Saturday 25th August Saturday 25th August Saturday 25th August Saturday 25th August     

Liwara Busy Bee 

Saturday 18th August 

9-3pm 

Go to the Liwara Website > Parents or click this 

link h�p://www.liwara.wa.edu.au/wp-content/

uploads/The-Community-Business-Directory.pdf  



The Liwara P&F is on 

The Liwara P&F has a Secure Facebook Group 

for members of the Liwara community only. 

The Facebook Group is used for internal events, 

adver)sing Second hand uniforms and 

informa)on for members of the school 

community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Associa�on Private 

Group’ on Facebook or click link h�ps://

www.facebook.com/

groups/377178798959937/ . Request 

membership and answer all three ques)ons.  

Membership will only be accepted once 

eligibility confirmed with the School Secretary. 

All members of the School Community wishing 

to be on Facebook must read the guidelines 

available on the school website. 

Advertise your Second 

hand uniforms on the 

You can then advertise any 

second hand clothing for sale. In 

your post please include photo, 

size, description of condition 

(good, ok or worn) and the price. 

 To join the Liwara P&F Facebook 

page, 

Second Hand 

Uniforms 

Entertainment Books available in the office. 

$70 cash or purchase via Trybooking and your 

book will be sent home with your eldest child.  

Digital memberships can be purchased via the 

link and can be loaded onto 3 different smart 

phones for you convenience. 

Current memberships have expired… so don’t 

delay! 

White Elephant 2018 

Friday morning drop offs will commence 

Week 4 Term 3 (August 10
th
) and run though 

till Week 3 of Term 4 (October 26
th
).   

Please leave any donations on the benches 

outside the canteen between 8.15 and 8.45.   

Please note there will be one additional drop 

off in the September school holidays. 

Any questions call Mel Traeger on           

0419 943 327 or email 

Do you know or have a business 

that can help us out... 

On August 25 we have our Big Parent Social Night!  

Viva LiwaraViva LiwaraViva LiwaraViva Liwara----    Casino Royale! Casino Royale! Casino Royale! Casino Royale!  

If you run/own or manage a business, and would like to 

donate an item, voucher or service for prizes or the silent 

auction we would love to here from you. In return your 

business will be promoted in various ways on the evening. 

 Any offer, large or small, will contribute to the difference we 

can make, to invest back into our children's school!  

Please contact asap 

Kath Warner on 0405 524 730 r kathwarnercs@outlook.com or 

Cath Fitzpatrick on 0409 108 019 or cdfitzy@gmail.com  

THANK YOU! Look forward to seeing you there!  




